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Amber Burke

From: TRIP Westcott <jivetw@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 12:48 PM

To: Amber Burke

Subject: [External] S265

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[External] 

Legislature Members  

Please do not enact S265 . We have plenty of anti assault and anti gun bills already enacted . It is already a 

crime to threaten , harm , abuse , any person . We do not another law . It may also be another way of creating 

a felony when one does not exist .  

Coulman Westcott,  retired science teacher , Castleton ,Vt.  
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